
COMMUNITY 
OPEN HOUSE
All Xatśūll community members are invited to join 
our Open House on December 5, 2023. Dinner 
will be served at 5:30 p.m., meeting will start at 6 
p.m. There will be prizes, and rides for Elders.  For 
those who cannot attend in person, here is the 
zoom link to join the Open House online: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85946012190
Meeting ID: 859 4601 2190

For more information please email reception@
xatsull.com or call 250-989-2323.  For rides please 
call Dennis at 250-989-2323 ext. 147


